
CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF ELECTRONIC MEETINGS 

 

The Jonesville Board of Review will hold its annual organizational meeting, and will consider 

and correct the assessment roll on Monday, March 7, 2022, at 5:00 p.m.  The Board of Review 

will hear appeals of property tax assessments on Monday, March 21, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. till 

9:00 p.m.  Both meetings will be held in-person at the Jonesville Police Department, 116 W. 

Chicago St., Jonesville, MI 49250. 

 

Appeals may be made via letter mailed to City of Jonesville, 265 E. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI 

49250, hand delivered to the Jonesville Police Department at 116 W. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI 

49250, or via email to financedirector@jonesville.org. 

 

Persons with disabilities who require assistance in order to participate in the meeting should 

contact the City at their earliest opportunity by emailing clerk@jonesville.org or by calling (517) 

849-2104. 

 

Cindy Means, Clerk 

City of Jonesville 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

(517) 849-2104 
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